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Holy Family Weekly Newsletter 4.11.2022 

We follow in Jesus’ footsteps 

Holy Family Church 
 Fr Peter Draper 
Tel: 01772 725193 
 

Welcome back to our Holy Family children for the last half term in 2022!   

On Tuesday we celebrated the Feast of All Saints with Fr Peter over at Holy Family church - a 
feast of thanksgiving for those who really have “followed in Jesus’ footsteps.” We received some 
lovely comments from the parishoners about the amazing behaviour of the children. 

Next week ….. we begin to remember loved ones who may have died during the last year in our 
special Remembrance book and in our prayers.  Please do speak to your child if you would like a 
name putting in the book.   

We pray for all the faithful departed: 

our own deceased friends and family, 

and anyone who has died over the last year, 

that they will enjoy the fullness of life with all the saints in heaven. 

Amen 

It has been a very settled week so far and the children are busy engaged in their learning. 

  
 

Star Awards 
YR – Korb & Elwin 
Y1 – Tola & Maisie 
Y2 – Toms & Harry 

Y3 – Millie & Benjamin 
Y4 – Kye & Tia 

Y5 – Jack & Poppy 
Y6 – Olivia & Hannah 

 
Good Samaritan Awards 

YR – Nadia L 
Y1 – Robert 
Y2 – Hannah 
Y3 - Marysia 
Y4 – Aniela  
Y5 – Sam 
Y6 – Ava 

Looking ahead……..Advent and Christmas 

We will soon be making preparations for Advent and our Christmas celebrations.  
We will keep you posted and will let you know the dates shortly.  We are really 
looking forward to parents joining us this year! 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

  

 

 

 

 

 

AFTER SCHOOL CLUB BOOKINGS - THE ONLY WAY TO BOOK YOUR CHILD INTO ASC IS THROUGH SCOPAY.  THE OFFICE ARE NOT ABLE TO TAKE BOOKINGS.   

THE SCHOOL OFFICE GETS VERY BUSY BETWEEN 3PM – 3:30PM. PLEASE ONLY TELEPHONE AT THIS TIME IF IT IS AN EMERGENCY.  

POPPIES AND WRISTBANDS WILL BE ON SALE NEXT WEEK IN SCHOOL. CHILDREN CAN BRING CASH DONATIONS INTO SCHOOL OF BETWEEN £1 - £2.  

 

Dates for your Diary 
Friday 25 November – Staff Inset day. Alll pupils at home 
Friday 16 December – School closes for Christmas 1.00pm 

UNFORTUNATELY THIS WEEK, THERE HAS BEEN A COLLISON BETWEEN A CHILD ON A SCOOTER AND AN ADULT, ON OUR 

SCHOOL GROUNDS.  PLEASE PLEASE ENSURE THAT YOUR CHILD DISMOUNTS AND WALKS WITH THEIR SCOOTER OR BIKE. 

Clubs and activities at Holy Family school include: 

Year 5&6 Football  

Year 1&2 Mini Skills 

Gymnastics 

Chess Club 

Year 3&4 Indoor Kurling 

Early morning walks with Elsie at Breakfast Club 

Choir with Mr Heron on Fridays @ 8am 

Wellbeing Warriors  

On Monday this week we had Jahn and 
Sarah from TriKidz in school. Each 

class took part in a “Triathlon” on our 
school playground!  

 
Jahn reported that our children’s 
behaviour was excellent, everyone 
applied themselves really well and 
asked some fantastic questions!  


